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Hi Diane,
 
Thanks for your email asking “when the Procurement Policy discussed in the non-public
 part of the Sustainability Audit Subcommittee Meeting held on 14 Sept 2015 will
 become public”.
 
The Procurement Policy will be available publicly once it has been approved by Council.
 
Kind regards,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
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